Posting of results policy

The Florida Orchestra Association, Inc. will no longer publicly post results as of July 1, 2019 for any
District level Music Performance Assessment events. Furthermore, no results will be posted for State
run Music Performance Assessment events. This includes both Solo & Ensemble and Concert MPA
events.

District/State may allow individual school directors access to view their students comment sheets during
Solo & Ensemble events. However, all comment sheets must remain in the MPA office during the
official event, or, until such time as the director signs out from the event. Directors do have access to
individual student results through the MPA online program.

District /State Concert MPA adjudication sheets will be available to each school’s director upon signing
out of the event. At no time should ratings be made public. Directors will be able to see all results when
the final report is emailed to all of them for approval.
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